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I see eye to eye on Susan Candell's points in her April 21, 2020 letter. Plan Bay Area 2050
should not be adopted as 1s. Projections of job growth must be reevaluated for the RHNA
allotments, ongoing and on a short term basis. The City of Lafayette is also unique and should
not be considered to fit in a one size fits all formula.

Dawn Eames,






